Maties Science Winter Week for prospective students
The popular Maties Science Winter Week provides learners who are interested in a career in the Natural Sciences the ideal opportunity to find out more information about the study programmes offered in the Faculty of Science, the various disciplines and career opportunities available in these fields of science.
For more information, contact Mariétta van den Worm: mvdworm@sun.ac.za
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